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During the implementation phase of the new network, it has become clear that the State Library cannot provide more than one Class C of IP addresses (254 usable numbers) per library system.  Most libraries do not even need this many IP addresses.  For this reason, as was mentioned at the LLA presentation, the State Library recommends the assigning of private IP numbers inside your network; these numbers are then converted to public IPs by your firewall.  

Should a library need more IP addresses than the State Library can provide, BellSouth can provide up to 20 addresses; there are charges associated with IP changes.  In no case will BellSouth provide a full Class C, except to very large corporations.

If you have questions about this, please contact Caroline LeBlanc:   cleblanc@state.lib.la.us .

